
Executive Summary of Feedback Received from the 
Policy Portal to the 

Drug Free Workplace Policy 
 

Two individuals submitted comments in the policy portal during the Drug Free Workplace 
Policy and Procedure comment period. There was a total of 2 separate comments/questions that 
are addressed below: 

• Policy, as written, prohibits a cannabis program at MCC 
A question was raised as to whether or not the current policy will prohibit the possibility of a 
cannabis program at Monroe Community College; similar to the program at Finger Lakes CC. 
Administrator Response:  Vice President for Diversity, Equity and Belonging/Executive 
Director, Downtown Campus, confirmed that if MCC engages in looking at an education 
program around cannabis, then the drug free and workplace policy and procedure will be 
examined for amendment at that time. 

• Policy Endorsement 
A statement of endorsement of the policy was submitted in the portal from a member of the 
College community. 
Administrator Response:  Vice President for Diversity, Equity and Belonging/Executive 
Director Downtown Campus acknowledges the endorsement of the updated policy and 
procedure. 
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